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I am testifying in support of Senate Bill 210, making in person voting the standard 

for Oregon elections.  Here in my city of Springfield close to my home there are 

dozens of voters registered at addresses where they do not live. Even a cursory 

examination of the voter roll shows an absurd number of voters registered at 

modest single family homes and apartments. How can there 6, 7 or 8 registered 

voters in homes that are not legal to have that many occupants? 

The public’s confidence in our elections process has collapsed nationwide.  Other 

countries such as India Mexico and Germany have in person voting.  We need to 

restore confidence in our elections by bringing Oregon up to international 

standards.  

This is how citizens vote in India.  Please bring Oregon up to these standards. 

 


